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Friday 19th May 2023 

 

PRESIDENT’S PEN 

 

Good luck to both those ladies and men’s who have planned matches this week as part of our club 

championships, hopefully the weather comes in better than forecasted for you. A shout out and big 

thanks to Carol Mack and her team working on the new gardens around the practice putting green. 

I’m sure you can understand the winter months are always a little tougher for the club with the weekly 

twilight golf income disappearing, we are trying a monthly quiz night which is planned for Tuesday 

30th May, checkout the poster below and if you can support then please do, that means you are 

supporting the club. On that note, keep an eye out on the course over the coming weeks, the 

executive and greens team are always listening to member feedback and are working hard on 

making small improvements to lift the standard of the course. Good golfing everyone. 

Clive Porter 

 

COMING UP IN MAY 

 

• Monday 22nd May – 9 Hole pennants @ Te Ngutu 

• Sunday 28th May – Mens top dog entries close 

• Tuesday 30th May – TNGC quiz night 

• Monday 5th June – Kings & Queens Ambrose Tournament  

• Saturday 10th June – All finals day 

 

LADIES CLUB CAPTAIN UPDATE 

 

This Saturday sees the final round for qualifying for Club Champs. Unfortunately, the number of lady 

entries this year has been very low due to a number of reasons, and I am hoping moving forward 

into next year we can rectify this. The comments above do not reflect the ladies who have already 

played and won/loss matches, if anything it highlights the small number who have played some 

awesome matches. One match that I will mention is the game between Trudie and Kaye-Maree. They 

played the 19th to determine the winner- Congratulations went to Kay-Maree and well challenged 

by Trudie. Our Midweek Pennant team has finished play for this year - thankyou ladies for your effort 

to play on a consistent basis. Unfortunately, no prize this year. Our 9 Hole ladies play at home this 

coming Monday. Good luck to the team. Our weekend pennant team has two rounds to play 28th of 

May and 11th of June. If you know any ladies considering playing golf please encourage and grow 

their thoughts and bring them out to Te Ngutu - the more the merrier. Happy golfing everyone.  

Lynne Newell 

 

SOUTH TARANAKI HALBERG GOLF TOURAMENT 

 

Manaia Golf Club is hosting this event on Sunday 18th June 2023. All funds raised on the day go to 

the Halberg Foundation and are used to assist disabled people in Taranaki to participate in the sport 

of their choice. Check out the poster below or chat to Stu Robinson for more information or to enter. 
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GOLFSHOP UPDATE WITH THE GOLFZONE 

 

Just short of 40 players contested the haggle last week with Mark Cleaver having the round of the 

day. The jackpot last week was not struck and now sits at $268. This week’s haggle will be net as it 

is the 2nd round of the Palmer Cup. We have some new golf bags expected into the shop next week 

so don’t forget to pop in and have a look. A full range of club shirts and hats are available as well. 

Robert Larsen 

 

  

  
 

NEW “SAFE USE OF CARTS” POLICY 

 

Over the last few months the executive committee have been reviewing and the debating the safety 

policy around cut use. This has now been sent out to all cart owners and is also applicable to 

members and visitors who hire carts for use. This updated policy document can be viewed on the 

safety noticeboard in the foyer of the clubroms. New safety procedures are now in place for 

members and visotors when hiring carts. Any questions or comments please direct these to Robert. 

 

KINGS & QUEENS AMBROSE TOURAMENT  

 

Check out the details below for this new tournament on the calendar. It would be great to have a 

good contingent of Te Ngutu members for this to help make it ia success. Any questions or to enter 

please chat to Robert. 

Robert Larsen 

 

QUIZ NIGHT 

 

The first quiz night is planned for Tuesday 30th May. Team spots are limited so please get your entry 

into Robert ASAP. $5 per player with a mximum of 8 players per team. Nightly and season prizes up 

for grabs. 

Robert Larsen 

 

 

 

 

                           

              

            

             

                

             

                           
     

                

                  

                     

                  

                           

                

             

              

              

                 

                           

                   

                

                 



 

 



 



 



 


